
A reminder that the colour version of this  
newsletter and lots of other information is on 
the school website.  Please take a look!   
 
www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk    
 

Childrens Nutrition 
Newsletter  
 
Please scan the QR code 
to take you to our 
Parent’s Information 
Page on our website.  
 
As well as lots of other useful  
information, it also 
has the latest  
Childrens Nutrition 
Team Newsletter for  
Autumn.  
 
It is full of tips on 
how to keep you and 
your family healthy 
as we head towards 
winter and the  
colder weather.  

 

Celebration Circular                 1 December 2023 

www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 
“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and  
achievements include:   
 
Amanah from Year 4 and Amelia B from 
Year 6 who both completed their Book 
Bingo cards! 
 
Isla from Year 4 took part in a dancing competition, she received a 
certificate for taking part and a trophy for coming 3rd! Well done! 
 
Henry from Year 5 presented his model of Antartica with facts, it 
was brilliant.  
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration Assembly’ every 
Friday morning at 9am. Children can bring in any awards they have 
been given outside of school like swimming  certificates or sports  
medals.  
 
You can see the Learning Hero awards given out, sing happy  
birthday to those who are celebrating that week and more!  
 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 3 - Esmee & Ibrahim 
Year 4 - Shahzaib & Nusaybah 
Year 5 - Fateha & Ethan 
     Saafirul got swimmer of the week!!! 
Year 6 - Holly & Ashar 
 
Well Done Everybody! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s 
family who celebrated a birthday with us 
this week: 
 
Rian from Year 5 and Eshan from Year 6.  
Mr Armitage from Year 2 and Mrs Hall from 
our Eden Room also celebration two very  
special birthdays with us.  
 

 
Many happy returns!  
 
We hope you have a 
lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero  
certificates were awarded 
to these children for the excellent 
learning behaviours, attitudes and  
values they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - All of Year 6 for beating 
     their maths score! 
Year 5 – Jessica 
Year 4 - Amanah 
Year 3 - Lydia 
Year 2 - Danyal and All of Year 2 
     for their fantastic  
     behaviour when visiting the 
     Wildlife Park last week.  
Year 1 - Inaya 
Reception - Enzo 

Dear God, 
 
Help us to find the time to spend with our friends and to do 
things that strengthen our friendships. 
Help us not to be distracted by all the things 
that sometimes make us too busy to notice when 
our friends need us most.  
 
Amen 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 


